
PCO	Meeting	–	October	6,	2016	

Christy	Fitzpatrick-Burns	introduced	herself.		

Dave	Fraser	explained	that	mini	grants	are	available	to	ECS	staff	to	fund	various	needs	including	school	
related,	teacher	and	staff	needs.	Grants	are	available	up	to	$250.	

Christy	explained	that	the	Fall	Festival	is	on	10/21	and	the	Autumn	Chill	is	on	11/11.	

Christy	introduced	Beth	Lott	who	explained	the	various	committees	and	volunteer	needs.	She	
encouraged	people	to	volunteer	on	a	committee	that	might	interest	them	and	explained	that	some	work	
may	be	able	to	be	completed	at	home	while	other	committees’	needs	are	in-person.		

Jon	McCann	thanked	parents	for	attending	and	updated	everyone	on	the	Beautification	Project	at	the	
Lower	School.	He	said	that	phase	one	may	be	completed	by	the	end	of	the	school	year.	Lisa	Perry	spoke	
about	fundraising	for	the	project	and	encouraged	parents	to	get	excited	about	it.	She	noted	that	75k	has	
been	raised	and	another	51k	is	needed	by	spring.	The	school	may	sell	bricks	to	raise	money	and	apply	
for	a	grant.	Lisa	encouraged	parents	to	send	any	questions	or	ideas	to	her	via	email.		

Christy	announced	that	these	can	also	be	sent	via	the	PCO	email	address	at	parents@ecs.pco.org.	

	


